
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Beloit Fire Department is swearing in its new assistant fire chief and firefighters 
during a badge pinning ceremony at 2 p.m. Friday, March 2, at the Rotary River Center, 
1160 S Riverside Drive, Beloit. The Beloit City Council and the Beloit Police & Fire 
Commission have been invited, and a quorum of each group may be present.  
 
 
 
 
 
      Lori S. Curtis Luther, City Manager 
 
 
 
 
Dated: February 23, 2018 
Lorena Rae Stottler 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
www.beloitwi.gov 
 
 
 

 
 
       
 
** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the 
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information to request this 
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI  53511. 

 

http://www.ci.beloit.wi.us/

